
I am writing in support of HB 2725

We have lived next to the Willamette for over 40 years and have watched the exposed sand and mud shoreline be eroded by boat 
wakes, faster and faster  as boats have become more and more heavier.  These river shore areas used to persist unchanged all 
summer until just the last few years.  I have seen the wildlife habitat change dramatically, for the worse.  I hope you support this bill.
Thank you


